
Discussion  on  Homewood,
Placer County community plans
Homewood Mountain Resort officials will give a presentation on
the proposed project Aug. 11 from 6-8pm in the Tahoe City
Public Utility District board room. (221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe
City)

This is an opportunity to learn more about the project and
make your opinions known.

Additionally, there will also be some discussion during the
meeting on the development of Community Plans by Placer County
for the West and North Shores of Lake Tahoe. Placer County is
developing the process and setting up local committees to work
on the plans.
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